

Monica Schultz
City Clerk
City Clerk's Office
414.302.8220
mschultz@westalliswi.gov

May 11, 2016

Don Falk West Allis Business Improvement District 7231 W. Greenfield Ave., Suite 201 West Allis, WI 53214

Vanica Schult

Dear Mr. Falk:

On May 3, 2016 the Common Council approved your request to close S. 72 St. south of W. Greenfield Ave., and requesting assistance with fencing, for West Allis Ala Carte on Saturday, June 4, 2016.

Sincerely,

Monica Schultz City Clerk

City Cic

amn

enclosure

cc:

Mike Lewis

Dave Wepking
Fire Department
Police Department